
Kimberly Donnell, Herculaneum, MO.
With winter coming the possibility of not having gas for homes and businesses 
is unacceptable and a severe health and safety risk to our community. I not 
only live but also work in the areas that would be affected by this shut down 
if allowed to happen. My husband and I work for the same company, so if jobs 
are lost due to lack of gas, we not only donâ€™t have heat for our home, but 
perhaps no food on the table. Please fight to prevent this from happening, 
this would be a terrible lose for many in our communities if this shut down 
is allowed to happen. Thank you. 
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